
ROBO CALL JANUARY 30, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

Holy Family School will sell SCRIP this weekend after every Mass. 

We conclude our celebration of Catholic Schools Week this weekend.  

Please keep our teachers, students, staff and families in your prayers. 

This weekend is the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord – Candlemas. If 

you would like to have your candles blessed, please put them in front of 

the altar before the Masses this weekend.  

This spring, St. Joseph parish will partner with several other local parishes 

and churches to build a home for a deserving family through the Habitat 

for Humanity program. We will build a five-bedroom house for Shaquella 

Burton at 4305 Blue Spring Road NW in Huntsville. We expect to start 

building the walls for the home on Saturday, February 22nd and raise them 

at the building site on Saturday March 1st. Please see this week’s bulletin 

for details. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

